
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A note from Mr Wood… 
 
Wow!  We are already in our Spring term and we 
have plenty to look forward to.  A highlight will 
be Victorian Day giving you all an experience that 
you will never forget as we transport you back in 
time to become Victorian children for a day.  With 
lots more exciting experiences on the way, Spring 
term will be one to remember!  You have all been 
BRILLIANT this year and I am certainly PROUD of 
you all!  Keep up the excellent work 6W. 

spring Term Topics 

Year 6 will be taking a trip back through 

the ages to discover what their lives would 

have been like if they had been born at a 

different point in history. Victorian Day is 

a highlight as children and teachers step 

back in time to experience life in the 19th 

Century. We will also be continuing our 

journey below the ocean waves, as we 

discover the unique and mysterious 

‘Monsters of the Deep’.  

  

 

 We will be reading… 

The Lady of Shalott 

The Highwayman 

Romeo and Juliet 

Macbeth 

 

Homework… 

We know homework isn’t always ‘fun’ but 

it is really important to get into a good 

habit. 

Try setting some time aside to do your 

homework each week, especially if you are 

busy with other commitments.  

In Year 6, homework is given out and due 

in each Friday. This term, Mrs Russell 

will be hosting ‘Homework Club’ for anyone 

that may need a little more help or time 

to complete their homework. 

Homework Club will be on a Friday at 12 

o’clock.  

 

      

 

 

Log in with the username and 

password you have been given. 

https://ttrockstars.com  

https://www.spag.com  

https://web.seesaw.me 

 

 

https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.spag.com/
https://web.seesaw.me/
https://web.seesaw.me/


Weekly Reminders for 6W 

Monday Diary signed by an 

adult 

  

Tuesday    

Wednesday Games – remember 

your kit! 

   

Thursday    

Friday PE - remember your 

kit!  Spellings 

Maths and English 

homework handed in 

New English and 

Maths homework 

 

 

Some important 

reminders… 

Please remember to walk your bikes and 

scooters across the yard to avoid any 

accidents. 

If the adult you expect is not there to 

pick you up at the end of the day come 

back in to school and inform Mrs Hill in 

the office.  

Please visit the Keeping Safe section of 

our website for links to help and advice 

about keeping your child safe online. 

 

Dates for your diary 

25/1/24 – Y6 at the Plaza cinema 

 

15/4/24 - Back to school  

17/4/24 –Liverpool Maritime Museum 

 

2/2/24 – Victorian Day 

 

World Book Day 7/3/24                 

MUFTI Day 15/3/24        

Easter Bingo 21/3/224 

   

 

A Message from the 

enterprise team… 

Wow!  What an amazing start to our 

fundraising this year. Your generosity with 

the clothes bank, Film Night and Christmas 

card orders have enabled us to make a great 

start during this term. 

In the spring term, look out for the Coin 

Challenge, No Pen Day and another Movie 

Night.  Also, keep recycling your unwanted 

clothes, shoes and coats in the collection box 

by the reception at the front of school. 

Thank you so much for your support. 

 


